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Hello, I would like to testify against this bill that would open the door to so many 
issues beyond that of personal opinion regarding abortion or gender reassignment. It 
is extremely dangerous and opens up so many opportunities for children to be 
exploited to take away a parent’s right to decide what goes on with their children. 
This bill cannot be passed for so many reasons. It is heartbreaking to so many 
Mainers to think of our state representing something so wrong and evil. This place is 
one that we love so dearly and are so honored to be part of. To think that we would be
a conduit for these kinds of things to be going on is horrifying. 


